
 

 

 

 

September 18, 2025 

 
ePayment Center/Payspan Transition – Update 

 
Kern Health Systems (KHS) recently published Provider Bulletin: ePayment 
Center/Payspan Transition on July 15, 2025 which announced that effective September 
30, 2025, KHS would be transitioning its ACH payments to the KHS ePayment Center and 
concluding its partnership with Payspan. 

Please note that this transition has been postponed for late October 2025, 
the effective date will be communicated to providers in the coming 

weeks. 
 We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to ensure a 

smooth transition. 

Please refer to Provider Bulletin: ePayment Center/Payspan Transition, using the link 
below for more information: 

• https://res.cloudinary.com/dpmykpsih/image/upload/kern-site-
353/media/3f18607a20f642f298992ccf51cb68d7/epayment-center_payspan-
transition.pdf  

Provider Bulletins are available on the KHS website. Please visit the site regularly to stay 
informed about the latest updates and announcements. 

Sincerely, 

James Winfrey 
Deputy Director of Provider Network 
Kern Health Systems 
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